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From: Gene R <gene.resnick@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 6:24 AM 
To: Council <Council@laquintaca.gov> 
Subject: Dunes Palm Rd & Hwy 111 

** EXTERNAL: This message originated outside of the City of La Quinta. Please use proper judgement and caution when opening 
attachments, clicking links or responding to requests for information. ** 

Dear Council,  
The proposed fast-food establishment at the development planned for Dunes Palm & 111 intersection should be denied. 
The Valley has plenty - too many - fast food joints, and we don’t need another. The Chick-Fil-A franchise will provide 
only  litter, congestion, and disgracefully bad nutrition to our residents.  
Please Vote No. 
Thank you, 
G. Resnick
La Quinta, CA

Sent from my iPad 
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